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The Burlington Town Council held an Executive Session on Tuesday, March 20, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. in 

Town Hall with Council’s Stan Moore, Steve Michael, Teddy Huffer and Town Marshal Terry Moore 

present. 

 

This meeting was held in accordance to IC 5-14-1.5-6.1 (b) for the purpose of discussing job 

performance evaluations of individual employees. 

 

President Moore opens the Executive Session at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Employee job performance evaluation is discussed including review, policies and procedures. 

 

No other town business is discussed. 

 

Council President motions to adjourn.   Michael 2nds.  All Ayes.  Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

  
 

________________________                         _______________________________________ 

Stan Moore, President                                       ATTEST:  Dale Steven Michael, Vice-President 


